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3
rd

 July 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are having a leaver’s lunch on Monday 22
nd

 July for all our Year 6 pupils. 

 

We have asked the children for their preferred choices for that day so Mrs Craven will be serving Steak 

Pie or Tandoori Chicken chunks and Chips followed by Doughnuts or Cup cakes and a choice of drinks. 

This is at the cost of a school lunch which is £2.30. 

 

We are asking that you complete the slip below indicating their choice of meal regardless of whether 

your child normally has a school lunch so we can let Mrs Craven have numbers for this day.  

 

If you child prefers to bring their own lunch from home they will still sit with their peers.    

 

Please complete and return the slip below by Friday 5
th

 July. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs D Prenton 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 6 Leavers Lunch 

 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………….Class…………………………….. 

 

My child will/ will not be having the leaver’s lunch on Monday 22
nd

 July 

 

My child would like – please tick                                                    Steak Pie 

                                          

                                                                                      Tandoori Chicken Chunks    

 

(Please enclose £2.30 if your child does not normally have a school lunch) 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………..Date…………………………….. 
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